Wed 2024-08-28 4:03 PM
ON.PD.EP-EAF.FA (ESDC/EDSC) <ESDC.ON.PD.EP-EAF.FA EDSC@servicecanada.gc.ca>

RE: Enabling Accessibility Fund - Youth Innovation Component

To Amanda Laurence

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Hello Amanda,
Thank you for your request for information.
The application period to submit an interest in becoming a Youth Accessibility Leader (YAL) is from May 30, 2024, and to October 4, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. EDT.

Organizations that have partnered with a designated Youth Accessibility Leader will have until November 1, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. EDT to submit an application for funding.
Organizations interested in applying for funding will obtain information on how to apply from their designated YAL.

For more information, please visit Enabling Accessibility Fund — Youth Innovation Component — funding program - Canada.ca.

Thank vou for your interest in our program.

Sincerely,
Enabling Accessibility Fund, Youth Innovation Component
Employment and Social Development Canada



